
 

 

NOTICE 
Applications 1/2010 and 2/2010 

 
Applications for review of the decision of the Economic Regulation Authority (“Authority”) 
published on 5 August 2010 to draft and approve revisions of the access arrangement to apply to 
the Goldfields Gas Pipeline (“Decision”) have been made to the Electricity Review Board by BHP 
Billiton Nickel West Pty Ltd (“BHP”) and by Southern Cross Pipelines Australia Pty Limited, 
Southern Cross Pipelines (NPL) Australia Pty Ltd, Alinta DEWAP Pty Ltd and Goldfields Gas 
Transmission Pty Ltd (together “Southern Cross”).  The applications are made pursuant to 
section 39 of Schedule 2 to the Gas Pipelines Access (Western Australia) Act 1998 (as 
continued in force pursuant to sections 28 and 29 of Schedule 3 to the National Gas Access 
(WA) Act 2009). 
 
Copies of the Decision and the applications lodged by BHP and Southern Cross have been 
posted to the Authority’s website at www.erawa.com.au and can be accessed at that site. 
Programming orders have been made in relation to the Applications and can also be accessed at 
the Authority website. 
  
Any person who wishes to be heard in relation to either or both of the Applications must, on or 
before 10 December 2010, file a notice with the Board that it wishes to make an application to be 
heard and serve any such notice on the Authority and on each of BHP and Southern Cross.  Any 
such notice should specify the matters in relation to which the third party wishes to be heard and 
the nature of the interest the party has in those matters.  Notices received after 10 December 
2010 may not be considered by the Board. 
 
The nature and extent of the participation in the applications of persons giving notice will be 
determined at the next directions hearing.  The next directions hearing will take place as follows: 
 
Date:  17 December 2010 
Time:  9.30am 
Venue: Court 4, WA Industrial Relations Commission 

111 St George’s Terrace, Perth, WA 6000 
 
Notices seeking a right to be heard in relation to the Applications should be sent to the Board at:  
 
Mr James Saunders  
Registrar  
Western Australian Electricity Review Board  
GPO Box L890  
PERTH WA 6842  
Email: jsaunders@kottgunn.com.au 
Telephone:  61 8 9483 0116 
Facsimile:    61 8 9321 3465

mailto:jsaunders@kottgunn.com.au


 

 

Applications should be accompanied by an applicant’s full contact details. The address for 
service of BHP and Southern Cross appear from their Applications. 
 
DS Ellis 
PRESIDING MEMBER 
WESTERN AUSTRALIAN ELECTRICITY REVIEW BOARD  
APPLICATIONS 1 AND 2 OF 2010 
 
1 December 2010 


